From: mrianne jacobs-Iim N

Sent: 04 July 2023 17:04

To: Enya Fogarty; Planning Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: OBJECTION: 2023/2245/P - 160-161 Drury Lane

OBIJECTION: 2023/2245/P - 160-161 Drury Lane

Hello Enya,

The BCAAC has furthered looked at the plans for the above corner building on Drury Lane/Porter Street.
We have a further strong objection. This extra objection is regarding the proposed plans at ground floor
level. The proposal is to push forward the building line at ground level & if so, the Tuscan columns can &
must still be retained. They are original features, and the only distinctive ones on the building. They also
contribute to the warehouse aesthetic the developers themselves say they want. They could be retained
and engaged with the wall brought forward. Further more, their ground floor design (if you can call it that)
is much weaker. Ground floors are what people look at and have to live with. We are happy to meet with
the developers to discuss this further.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC
(Seven Dials CA)



